
Conference:  Family  law  and
Moroccan nationals living abroad
On 2 December a Conference on Family law and Moroccan nationals living abroad
will take place in Brussels. This conference will be in French.

Here is the background:
In 2004 Morocco adopted a new Family Code (MFC). On the occasion of the 10th
anniversary  of  the  entry  into  force  of  the  MFC  (2004-2014)  a  comparative
research  on  the  application  of  the  MFC  in  Europe  and  Morocco  has  been
undertaken under the direction of Professor Marie-Claire Foblets (Max Planck
Institute  Halle  and KULeuven).  For  five  European countries  with  the largest
population of Moroccan residents (Belgium, France,
Italy, the Netherlands and Spain) an in-depth analysis of the case law available
since 2004 has been made. This analysis provides a more concrete idea of the
problems raised by the application of the MFC since 2004 and especially of the
legal  problems affecting the family  lives of  Morrocan nationals  living abroad
(MNAs). Besides the analysis of the case law of the European countries, a study of
the Moroccan case law concerning MNAs and a field study at three Moroccan
consulates in Europe have been undertaken.

The full programme and enrolment information are available here (link at the
bottom of the page).

https://conflictoflaws.net/2016/conference-family-law-and-moroccan-nationals-living-abroad/
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